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January 4, 2018 
 
 
As a result of current weather conditions, including warmer temperatures, the California 
Citrus Advisory Committee teleconference call scheduled for Tuesday, January 9th, 
2018 has been canceled.    

In the event freezing temperatures are forecasted, a teleconference call will be 
scheduled. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karrie Batchelor 
Inspection and Compliance Branch 
Program Supervisor 
 
 


